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Week of December 21"

School Psychology Newsletter

Highlights

Congratulations to Dr. Shamim Patwa, who was chosen for the Neag

Outstanding School Educator Award!

Practicum Opportunities

Mansfield Schools

Mansfield is taking a practicum student for the Spring semester. If
interested, call Michelle Beers at 860-429-3350 to apply.

Internship Opportunities

East Hampton

East Hampton is taking an intern in 2017-2018 in a PK-Third Grade site
with a comprehensive Autism program. Contact with other grade levels is



also possible. Interns would have a PhD level certified School Psychologist
as a supervisor. If interested, contact Dr. Kristie Fresco-Hawes at KFresco-
Hawes@easthamptonct.org

North Colonie Central School District

Internship available at North Colonie Central in a diverse Kindergarten to
6™ grade building and either a middle or high school. This internship gives
doctoral students hours under a licensed psychologist iff they wish to apply
for licensure. For more information, email Andrew Petsche at
andrewpetsche@ncolonie.org

Happy Holidays!



